St Saviour's School 
First Tower School 
First Tower School 
First Tower School 


[image: ]






Newsletter



‘Achieve, Respect, Co-operate’



                                                                                September 2019
	

                                                                                
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of St Saviour’s School,

Welcome to our first newsletter of this academic year. It’s been so lovely to welcome you to our school, either after our summer break or for the first time. Everyone is looking so relaxed and ready for the new term. 

We’d particularly like to welcome our new pupils and families, we hope you will be very happy at St Saviour’s School. 

Staffing:

We would also like to welcome our new members of staff:
· Mrs Judy Hodgson, who joins our Foundation Stage team in the role of Nursery Officer. 
· Miss Sarah Doolan, who joins our Haven team as a keyworker.
· Mrs Emily Carpenter, part-time Nursery teacher, covering for Mrs Victoria Heart (returning from maternity leave in October)
· Mr Kieron McGovern, joining the school staff team as a part-time physical literacy coach
· Miss Kelly Horton, who is our new Reception class teacher
· Miss Mia Traynor, who is our new Year 6 teacher
We wish them all the best in their new roles. Thank you for already having made them feel most welcome at our school. 

Friday 7th September – Non-uniform
Fun, friendship Day. All children will be working in mixed groups across classes and learning new skills. 
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Autumn Term


Sun Safety

As the nice, warm weather continues, please do ensure your child/ren has a sunhat (school ones available at uniform stockists) and a named water bottle available for each school day. 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\ProgramData\Dell\KACE\downloads\61\FILES\PFILES\MSOFFICE\MEDIA\CNTCD1\ClipArt8\j0346449.wmf]

Please remember Battle of Britain day on Thursday 13th September – school is closed for staff training (INSET).
 
In line with our open door policy please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. You can pop into the school office or telephone me. Alternatively, I am on duty at the gate most Monday and Friday afternoons if you would like to speak to me informally.  

Yours most sincerely,
[image: ]
Mrs Kirstie Williams
Headteacher

Please check our school website and Facebook page for regular updates, information and celebrations:

www.stsaviour.sch.je

Facebook- St Saviour’s School Jersey
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